
 

 
 

Guideline applicable to credit assessment agents 
 
Credit Assessment Agents Act, CQLR, c. A-8.2 
 
The Autorité des marchés financiers (the “AMF”) is publishing for comment the draft update of its Guideline 
applicable to credit assessment agents, initially published in March 2022. The draft update reflects the work 
carried out by the AMF in connection with complaint processing and dispute resolution in the financial 
sector. 
 
Interested persons must submit their comments by December 16, 2022. It should be noted that comments 
submitted will be made public unless otherwise noted. 
 
Request for comments 
 
Comments must be submitted to:  
 
Me Philippe Lebel 
Corporate Secretary and Executive Director, Legal Affairs 
Autorité des marchés financiers 
Place de la Cité, Tour Cominar 
2640, boulevard Laurier, bureau 400 
Québec (Québec) G1V 5C1 
Fax: 514-864-8381 
consultation-en-cours@lautorite.qc.ca 
 
Further Information 
 
Further information is available from: 
 
Hélène Samson 
Director, Prudential Oversight of Financial Institutions 
Autorité des marchés financiers 
Telephone: 418-525-0337, ext. 4681 
Toll-free: 1-877-525-0337 
helene.samson@lautorite.qc.ca 
 
November 17, 2022 
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